
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

85 Miltona Drive, SECRET HARBOUR WA 6173 Ph: 9524 9033 Fax: 9524 9011 Website: wwwcometbayps.wa.edu.au 

‘Like’ us on Facebook, Download our school app in the Apple App Store for Apple users or Google Play for Android users 

Year 6 Canberra Trip 2017 
 

Monday 28th August to 1st September 2017 
 

Dear Parents 
 
As previously communicated to parents of students intending to travel to Canberra in 2017, a non-refundable deposit of $100 will 
be required to secure a place on this trip.  Deposits are now being taken and must be paid by Friday 9th December 2016. 
 
If you would like your child to be included in this exciting opportunity please make your $100 payment either into the envelope 
provided to you or directly into the school bank account: 
 
ANZ Warnbro - Cheque account, BSB:  016-375,  Account: 4936 83283,  Name: Comet Bay Primary School 
 
When you have made the transfer please email nerida.bulich@education.wa.edu.au to confirm the transaction and to receive a 
reply email confirming your payment has been received.  Please include your child’s name, room and reason (camp deposit). 
 
Regular payments will be required over the next 8 months (final payment will be required by the start of Term 3 / 2017) and if you 
would like a schedule of payments please email well in advance to indicate how you would like to meet costs or to discuss 
alternate arrangements.  
 
Fundraising Information  

 We have planned for 2 x Sausage Sizzles prior to the end of this year.  Fundraising for these events will go directly 
towards camp costs and parent participation will be required for these events.  Please fill out the tear off slip at the bottom 
of this page to indicate if / when you can help. 

 
If you have any further queries please feel free to email Nerida Bulich at the email address above or by phone on 9524 9033. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Graeme Watson 
Deputy Principal 
30th November 2016 

________________________________________________________________________________________        
 
___________________________    ___________________     __________________    __________________ 
Parent Name                    Contact Number          Student Name                Room 
 

□  I am available to assist at the kindy Christmas Concert Sausage Sizzle on Wednesday 30th November 2016 

□ 4.30pm – 5.30pm and / or  □ 5.30pm – 6.30pm 

 

□  I am available to assist at the PP / Yr 1 Christmas Concert Sausage Sizzle on Wednesday 7th December 2016 

□ 4.30pm – 5.30pm and / or  □ 5.30pm – 6.30pm 
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